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Re: Letter of Recommendation 

Date: January 3, 2023 

To the Board: 

Please allow this letter of recommendation for J ajuane 
Fisher. 

Jajuane was a former student at Northwest Career College. 
His start date as a student in the massage clinic was in 

November 2021. During this time, I was a Student Clinic 
Lead Instructor at the college. 

Jajuane graduated school and finished his student clinic 
hours in May 2022. 

It is my understanding that Jajuane had a difficult start in 
life and, unfortunately, spent most of his early life in prison 
for non-violent crimes. 

I sincerely believe that people deserve second chances, 
which is the reason for my recommendation. 

J ajuane was always a pleasure to teach. He was truly 
interested in understanding how the body works and took 
his training very seriously. He attended as many extra labs 
that were available in order to learn how to help certain 
clients with special issues. It was clear to me that he 
genuinely wanted to make a difference in peoples' lives 
through his massage skills. 

He had many clients return to him because· of his ability to 



perform an excellent massage. Personally, I was always 
veiy comfortable getting on Jajuane's table and enjoyed his 
massages thoroughly. 

Thank you kindly for taking this into consideration when 
making your determination in granting Jajuane a license for 
massage therapy. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Amber Guittar 
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